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Waiver Support Coordinators (WSCs) and CDC+ Consultants are crucial in facilitating person-
centered planning to help clients achieve their life goals and to receive the needed tools to help turn 
those goals into reality. 
 
The Agency for Persons with Disabilities is pleased to announce that there is now a Person-Centered 
Support Plan brochure to assist WSCs and CDC+ Consultants when speaking with clients and their 
families about this important matter.  
 
The brochure can be found at Publications and Resources | News & Information (myflorida.com). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://apd.myflorida.com/publications/brochures.htm

